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Daniel Ahn

From: Kim Zieger
Sent: Wednesday, October 19, 2022 6:55 AM
To: Joshua D. Hoffman
Cc: Maggie Wallner
Subject: Betz Court ECP response

Good morning Josh, 
Rapid response!!!  They have gone over the documents.  Please add this below note (this is a standard special provision 
on Individual permits) to the E&S plans to clearly call out what needs to be done if any contaminants are encountered 
during construction.  Thanks. 
 

 
 
 
Kim Zieger 
 
Lead Resource Conservationist 
Lehigh County Conservation District 
(610)391-9583 (X2987) 
 


